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TOPIC 01 

Briggs’ Panther Perk 

system adapts to 

distance learning. 

 

  

 
   

 

TOPIC 02 

Briggs is recognized 

for our outstanding 

contribution of care 

and support during 

COVID -19. 

 

TOPIC 01 - PANTHER PERKS 
         

 

A Panther Perk is rewarded 

when students demonstrate 

being respectful, responsible, 

and/or safe. With Distance 

Learning we have made 

adaptions to our reward 

system. Traditionally, students 

can shop during lunch time, on 

Fridays, at Pawblo’s cart. With 

Distance Learning students are 

entered into a weekly raffle for 

 TOPIC 03 

Distance learning 

successes, at home 

and in the classroom. 

 

 

every Panther Perk they 

receive. Using a randomizer 

wheel, Administration films a 

video of the raffle taking place 

for each class, and the video is 

shared with every class on 

Friday morning. Students 

selected come to the school 

library to pick up their Pawblo 

gift bag before or after school. 
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We are continuing the theme for our Panthers of “Be Respectful, Be 

responsible, and Be Safe” as the basis for examining behaviors at  

Lyle S. Briggs. This is our fifth year of commitment to PBIS, in 2018-2019  

We were awarded GOLD status from the PBIS coallition and last year  

due to the Pandemic and school interruption we were awarded the 

community cares medal. I am so proud of our students and staff and  

all of the dilligent work they have put in to make Lyle S. Briggs an 

outstanding school! 

 

-Dr. Debra Boeve 

 

TOPIC 03 -PBIS AT A 

DISTANCE 

 

Panthers have found that in order to be most 

successful, they establish a routine, which      

includes finding a quiet spot, getting dressed,      

and logging on ahead of time to ensure no 

technical difficulties. A student’s learning spot 

doesn’t have to be extragavant, just a place       

free of distractions where the chromebook and 

paper can fit. Teachers have found the best        

way to teach our kids is to have multiple devices,   

so they can access multiple programs and still      

see the student’s and their smiling faces. We’ve    

got this, Panthers!   

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                  
    

August 10, 2020  

Dear PBIS Colleague,  

Congratulations! On behalf of the California PBIS Coalition, we are pleased to recognize Lyle S. Briggs Fundamental 

School of the Chino Valley Unified School District for its outstanding contribution of support and care during the 

unprecedented COVID-19 pandemic and resulting disruptions to school. Your heroic efforts to provide support of all 

kinds to California’s students, families, and communities did not go unnoticed. To acknowledge this honor, your 

school’s name will be displayed on the California PBIS Coalition webpage. Also included is an official electronic 

emblem which we encourage you to post on your school’s website and in all staff email signatures to celebrate your 

success. We sincerely appreciate your support and commitment to provide positive experiences to our students, 

families, and community. We thank you for sharing your story and encourage you to monitor social media and 

communications from the CPC as we look to highlight how the California PBIS community cares for its students and 

stakeholders. Sincerely, The California PBIS Coalition 

 

 

Topic 02 – Community Cares 


